
TECHNICAL COMMITTEE 7th. FEBRUARY, 2006

 RECORD OF MEETING 

· Pass and Licence Distribution:-All Passes and Licences now distributed including “Off track”. It was agreed that the deadline for officials to obtain their Pass and Licence would be the end of 2006. After that time only officials with a Pass and Licence would be covered under UKA’s insurance, although they could officiate under the direction of an official with a Pass and Licence.
· Education and Training:- Level 2 courses have now been arranged for the rest of the year with the first being held in Kent on 26th. February. The content of Level 3 courses is being finalised with discussions on these being held at the Officials Conference on Sunday 9th. April. Courses to commence early 2007.

· Establishment of new Assessment process:-Systems have now been set up for the first trial of the Assessment process to take place at the AAA Under 20 Indoor championships. Details of the process will be sent out to those officials operating at that meeting by the England office. A review of the effectiveness/ appropriateness of the outcome will take place on 1st April and the concept discussed at the Officials Conference. It is intended that assessment paperwork and process will be used at three summer meetings-namely European Trials, Age Group championships and the two-day International in August. It is planned to cascade down to lower levels of the officials structure once the process have been assessed and agreed.

· Addition/ Removal of Officials from ICOG/IOG lists:- It was agreed that “National Technical Delegates” should assess Chief Officials in the future. Their Job description to be agreed and Delegates appointed for the summer season. One of their roles would be to report back/ assess the Chiefs/ Referees during the 2006 summer season.

· Foreign Exchange visits:-As reported from the previous meeting three officials are going to Lievin as observers at the European Indoor Cup. With regard to the exchange of starters with USA Chris Lidstone and Margaret Werrett have been selected to be the UK representatives who will attend the US Masters Championships in Charlotte, North Carolina as starters/ observers. The US starters for the return visit will be starting/ observing at the UKA National Young Athletes final in Birmingham.

· European Indoor 2007-Officials appointments:- As previously reported Chiefs to be appointed immediately after conclusion of the Indoor season. They will then be included in the selection process of the balance of officials, the majority of whom will be selected on Saturday, 8th April.

· New Rule book 2006:-New Rule book at printers for publication at the end of March. Disability rules will appear in the Rule Book.
· Technical Officials Conference:- It was re-confirmed that this would take place on Sunday 9th. April, 2006 at the Motorcycle museum, Solihull. Notification to Officials being sent out by the end of February.
· Newsletter:- The next newsletter to be sent out by the end of February 2006. Information and application forms for the Conference to be sent out with that newsletter. A further newsletter will be sent out later in May with updates from the Officials Conference.
· Gun Legislation:- Alan Bell, representing UKA, continues to liase with the Home Office in respect of the Violent Crime Reduction Bill (VCRB).

· Next meeting :- To take place on Tuesday 4th. April, 2006.
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